
​ Newsletter​​ ​ October 11, 2025 

 
I’m new to the Preston Bowls board of directors and I’ve volunteered to take 
on the communications role. Hence this newsletter. 
 
My intention is to make the newsletter informative (hopefully!) and I 
welcome any and all suggestions. 
Gary Brown  

 
Notable Achievements in 2025 
Our 115th anniversary included the following: 

1.​ Our Tuesday league introduction was a resounding success. Kudos to 
Lance Vibert for rounding up the posse needed to make this work and 
work it did! 

2.​ Let there be light. And it’s new. Let us know your opinion on whether 
things have become clearer. 

3.​ City grants allowed us to install new benches and a wheelchair 
accessible ramp into the clubhouse. 

4.​ Our membership grew by an outstanding 92%!! 
 
 

 
The Fun Continues 
 
A reminder that the indoor programs begin the week of Oct 13. The two 
options are regular lawn bowling and short mat bowling. Both activities take 
place at The Yard Athletic Centre which is located at 777 Lawrence St. 
Cambridge. 

 



-​ Regular lawn bowling is played on Tuesdays, starting Oct 14, and 
ending Apr 28, between the hours of 1:00 and 3:00 pm 
(holidays excepted). Cost per game, per bowler is $10. Bring 
your own bowls. Be attracted by the allure of cash prizes for the 
top bowlers! 
 

-​ Short mat bowling starts on Oct 15 and runs until Apr 29 
(holidays excepted). Hours of operation are also 1:00 - 3:00 pm. 
Cost per game, per bowler is $5. Bring your own bowls as there 
is only a limited supply available at the Centre. 

 
 

Break Out the Party Favours! 
 
Put on your party face and join us for the 2025 closing banquet!  
 
We are back at Ernie’s Roadhouse at 7 Queen St W in Hespeler. This year the 
format is buffet style which means lengthy serving delays are avoided. 
 
We will be gathering at 5:30 pm on Nov 4 and who knows when the lights 
get turned off. 
 
NB (nota bene as Julius Caesar used to say) Ernie’s needs to know 
headcount.  So … send an RSVP email to Pat Beaumont 
(patbeaumont@sympatico.ca) before Oct 31. 
 

 
 
Until the next time. 

mailto:patbeaumont@sympatico.ca

